May 10, 1961

Dr. R. T, Terriers
Cities Service Research & Development Company
920 East Third Street
Tulsa, Oklshome
Dear Dr. Terriere:

Thank you very much for the copy of your U.S8.G.S. Bull.
1096-A, which you sent me so promptly. My guess is the course in
Tertiary Stratigrephy at U.T. vas not wested on you. It is nice to
see 80 good results in & former student.

Keep it up & good luck.
Sincerely,

H. B. Stensel

HBSimh

Shell Development Company
Exploration & Production Research Division





